
 

 

 

Subject: Confirmation and Acceptance of Abstract for Presentation 

Dear Dr. Mahdi Alizadeh Vaghasloo, 

I trust this email finds you well. I am writing to inform you that your submitted abstract 
for the 1st International Ayush Conclave-2024 to be held on 3rd-5th February at Jamia 
Millia Islamia, New Delhi has undergone a thorough review process, and I am pleased 
to convey that your abstract has been accepted for presentation at the event. 

 Title: “Introduction to SINA Therapies and Immunomodulatory Effects of SINA 
1.2 Therapy Protocol in Asthmatic Mice“ 

 Presenter: Dr Mahdi Alizadeh Vaghasloo 
 Type of Presentation: Oral (07-10 minutes) 
 Date: 3rd February, 2024 
 Venue: FTK CIT Hall/Committee Room, JMI, New Delhi 
 Email Id:  mhdalizadeh@gmail.com   

We appreciate the quality and relevance of your research, and we believe that your 
contribution will significantly enrich the discussions and insights during the conclave. 
Your commitment to advancing the field of Ayush is commendable, and we look 
forward to your engaging presentation. 

Your participation is integral to the success of the International Ayush Conclave, and 
we are confident that your presentation will contribute to the collective knowledge 
shared during this event.  

Should you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to reach 
out to us. We look forward to your positive response and the opportunity to showcase 
your work at our esteemed conclave. 

Congratulations once again on the acceptance of your abstract, and we anticipate an 
insightful and engaging presentation from your end. 

With warm regards 

 

Dr Nazish Ehtesham Azmi 
Convener- IAC 2024 
Islahi Healthcare Foundation (IHF) 
New Delhi 




